
Please approve this bill so that it can move forward towards adoption.  Voters, including me, were clear in November that we wanted 
real finance reform.  Based on Rob Davis' report in The Oregonian, corporations (including unions) and wealthy individuals have so 
heavily influenced legislators that many of them are able to avoid any fundraising from their constituents.  Corruption has followed, 
the timber industry being a good example. This bill will give more power to ordinary citizens and will provide transparency and 
accountability for campaign finance. 


